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Southesk Primary School – Term 4
June 2018 Round Up Newsletter










Up Coming Diary Dates


Wednesday 20th June Meet Your New Teacher Morning


Wednesday 20th June New Nursery Pupils to Visit


Wednesday 20th June P1 Information Evening 6pm


Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st June P7 Induction Days at Montrose Academy 


Friday 22nd June P7 to Links Pak for re-scheduled Science Trail


Friday 22nd June P7 Ball 6.30pm with a 7.00pm start


Thursday 28th June Nursery Graduation


Friday 29th June End of Term Assembly 2.00pm,  P7 Parents Invited


Friday 29th June Last Day of Term, School Closes at 3.00pm


Monday 13th August  School open to staff only  In-Service Day 1


Tuesday 14th August School opens to pupils: Term 1 begins




















Southie Parents Meeting 


The next Southie Parents Meeting is on Wednesday 22nd August at 6.30pm in school. The AGM will take place on 19th September. All parents and carers are welcome to attend. 








Rag Bag


Our last Rag Bag collection raised £132. Thank you to everyone who donated – this money will go to School Fund to allow us to continue with our on-going Eco development. Look out for the next date in the new session.





Wildlife Garden Grand Opening


We officially opened our Wildlife Garden last week. The event was run by pupils and was attended by guests who all had some involvement with the development of the area. We are all very excited to extend our learning outdoors and to begin to explore our new and improved wildlife garden and use our fabulous new resources. 





Staffing Updates


We welcome Mrs Barbara MacKay to P3. Mrs Emma Lawson and SPSA Mrs Anna Watson re-join us. We say farewell to Miss Katie Fraser who leaves to take up a post at Lochside, Miss Kerry Campbell who moves to Falkirk Council and SPSA Mrs Jess Carter who begins her teacher career. In May we said goodbye to Senior Clerical Miss Bronte Doig and Clerical Assistant Miss Paula Aitken will also leave Southesk 2 weeks after we return from the summer break. 








School Disco


The children all had great fun dancing along to Jiving Jim’s music thanks to the Southie Parents. All proceeds will go to the Southie Parent fund. Thank you to all of the parents who came along to help – we really appreciate the support. 











Garden Party


We would like to say a huge thank you to all who attended our whole school Garden Party and BBQ last week. Tayside Contracts provided a lovely BBQ for us all to enjoy. The rain even stayed off to allow us to enjoy this outside. Thank you to those who stayed for the fun activities. The children all had a fantastic time. It was lovely to see so many of you coming to share this afternoon with us. 








End of Term Church Service


Due to building work at St Mary’s and St Peter’s we have had to cancel the Church Service on Wednesday 27th. Primary 7 pupils will lead their farewell to the school on Friday 29th at 2pm - P7 parents/carers are invited.








It is hard to believe that we are coming to the end of our school year, it has been a year filled with many successes for our school and your children. On behalf of us all at Southesk we would like to thank you for your continued support over this year and wish you a fantastic summer holiday with hopefully lots of sunny days and family fun. We look forward to welcoming both returning and new pupils and families back to school on Tuesday 14th August 2018.












